Philip Dagnall

From:

Sent:

12 March 2019 17:21

To:

pmods22

Subject:

Additional Housing Consultation

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Dear Sir or Madam

I object to all the sites proposed. The Ribble Valley already has enough housing approved to meet its targets. The whole of Clitheroe is becoming ever more congested and the infrastructure cannot cope with the vast increase in number of residents and cars.

Additionally I request that the inspector rejects the plans as a sham document which does not actually define the areas to be developed. Currently any application for any field, whether or not in the development plans, is being approved. Thus the plan should be rewritten to state that development will be allowed wherever a landowner or developer requests. This would have the added benefit of making it a much shorter document and would save the spector's time.



Virus-free, www.avg.com